Oi1L CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

October 8, 19€2

H, F, Sears
€24 Amarillo Petroleum Eldg.
Amarillo, Texas

Attn: Joe C. Steely

Dear Sir:

We have received your letter of Seplember 27, 1962 regarding allowable status
on your #1-5 Navajo lease.

The monthly oil schedule reflects that this well did not have an o0il allowable
in July for the reason that a gas-0il ratio was not filed. The gag=0i{l ratio
test was receifved August 3, 1962 and the well's allowable uas reinstated
effective August 3 by supplement No. 18.

If you have jurther questions, please contact us.

Yours very truly

Bmery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3

ECA 2 ks






H. F. SEARS
624 Amarillo Petroleum Building
AMARILLO, TEXAS

September 27, 1962

0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico

Attention: IMr. Emery C. £Lrnold
Dear Mr. frnold:

Your Notice of Over-Troduction dated Sertember 25 on
the H., F. fears Navajo 1-5 Lease has been received.

On December 8, 19¢1, an allowable of 5 barrels per day
was assigned to this well. In July, we received notice that
beginning iugust 1 the daily allowable for this well would be
zero barrels; however, since that time a revision has been
mage to adjust this to 1 barrel rer day effective .ugust 3,
1662,

I assumed that the allowable of 5 barrels per day would
be effective until August 1. Please advise if I am correct

-

in this assumption, or if I am not, advise me where I have
made a mistake.

Yours truly,

-

Office Manager
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